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February 6, 2025 
 

Dear Friends, 

Warm greetings from the Philippine American Friendship Community, Inc.  (PAFCOM)! 

On behalf of PAFCOM, I am pleased to invite your talented group to join us at PAFCOM’s Annual 
Parade and Festival, scheduled for June 22, 2025, in Lincoln Park Westside, Jersey City, New 
Jersey. As the largest and most anticipated Filipino cultural celebration in the area, our event 
brings together thousands of attendees from various backgrounds to honor our shared heritage 
and foster friendship and unity within the Filipino American community. 
 
PAFCOM’s vision is to build a strong, united, and vibrant Filipino American community. Our 
mission is to promote Filipino culture, foster mutual understanding, and advocate for Filipino 
American presence in mainstream American society. Through events like our parade and festival, 
we aim to showcase the rich diversity and artistry of Filipino culture, bridging generations and 
communities. 

We would be honored to have your group represent the cultural vibrancy of the Philippines. Your 
participation would undoubtedly inspire our community members and add a unique energy to 
our celebration. We look forward to discussing how we can best facilitate your involvement and 
create a memorable experience for all.  

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or require further information.  

Thank you, and we hope to welcome you to Jersey City on June 22, 2025! 

 

Sincerely,  

Joyce A. Castillo                     
President, PAFCOM                       
Mobile # 848-467-0269 
Email: joycealanocastillo@yahoo.com  
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